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May 18, 2018 

Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319, 27th Floor 
2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re:  EB-2017-0335 
Anwaatin Inc. Motion to Review and Vary Ontario Energy Board Decision in EB-
2016-0160 ("Anwaatin MRV") 

We are counsel to Anwaatin Inc. (Anwaatin) in the Anwaatin MRV. Further to the joint letter of 
Anwaatin and Hydro One Networks Inc. dated May 3, 2018, Anwaatin would like to inform you 
that the discussions are progressing and productive. Anwaatin anticipates filing further information 
with the Board within the next five to seven days. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 

Lisa (Elisabeth) DeMarco 

 


